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South Coast South Coast Cactus & Succulent Society
Botanic Garden

26300 Crenshaw Blvd., Palos Verdes Peninsula

down on where we stand in the development ‘i\
of our permanent garden. Several diligent,

\
hardworking club members met recently at the N ) \\\\'(
&

PROGRAM: Stan Oleson will give us a full run \\

garden to discuss plans and give our project :

more direction. F;)llowing Stan's report \' B g
2nd Vice President/Program Chairman Tom iy
Rische will challenge us with a brief discuss- “ =7 2

&=

ion of "what do you know about cactus and suc- /1;7777/'

culents?"

Refreshments this month will be provided by N
Frances Bruce, Carol Kennedy, Val Oleson, and § \Q

Jack Wadleigh. =

Plant of the Month: "Doctor" Norma Holley is going to demon-
strate the care and treatment of ailing Echeveria patients
(sans scalpel) assisted by the not very capable but capitive
"Nurse" Karen.

Come check out what there is to check out -- visit & use our A X
library. Also be sure and browse through Britton and Rose's A™

The Cactaceae Vol. I - IV (bound into 2 large books). These books will be auc-
tioned off at our April meeting. Opening bid of $18.75 accepted! We are able
to auction off these books due to the thoughtful generosity of members Elizabeth
- & Jay Thomas who have donated new copies of these volumns to our iibrary.

Last Mofth: Frank Horwood of Abby Gardens, world traveler and succulent collect-
or, presented a slide lecture on his travels in the arid Somalia.-
Also last month:

The club decided to celebrate our April anniversary by purchsing a cake from
Ramona's . Val Oleson has been put in charge of procuring this heavenly dessert.
Very important decisions were made at our last month's board meeting regarding
the plant sales procedure for our June Show/Sale. See the attached second sheet

For petails.

1982 Club Rosters, pots for donated plants as well as plant labels were avail-
able for-club members to pick up at our last meeting. All these items will
again be available in March. REMEMBER your donated plants must be started NOW!
They need to develope roots and get off to a good start before they are brought
into our June Show/Sale.

Gladys Axcell is recovering from broken ribs suffered in a nasty fall that
occured before our February meeting.

Our sincere condolences go to member Eve Workman who lost her son in a tragic
motorcycle accident on February 26th. :

WELCOME to our
returning member Marianne Hillman
P.0, Box 0
Lomita, Ca. 90717-0091
Phone: 530-8762

and to our new members Wilma D. Myers Ronald & Gail.Tayloy
1223 Averill Avenue 6924 Clovercliff Drive
san Pedro, Ca., 90732 Rancho Palos Verdes, Ca. 90274
Phone: 832-2712 Phone: 377-1464



